
  
 

 
 
 
       
 
      December 14, 2021 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Jennifer Stallings, City Clerk 
City of Aurora 
44 E. Downer Place 
Aurora, Illinois 60507 
 
RE:  Texas Roadhouse – 986 N State Route 59; Liquor License Application 

Supplement 
 

Dear Clerk Stallings: 
  

As you may be aware, this firm represents Texas Roadhouse Holdings, LLC D/B/A 
Texas Roadhouse (“TRH” or “Licensee”) in its Illinois licensing and regulatory matters.  For 
your review, enclosed herewith please find and accept this correspondence as a supplement to 
TRH’s Liquor License Application.    

 
Please note that Texas Roadhouse Holdings, LLC is and has been the licensee for 

nineteen locations in the State of Illinois for over twenty-four years. The attached list 
encapsules all violations settled over a twenty-year period across all locations in Illinois. 
 

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions 
or concerns please do not hesitate to contact my Director of Licensing, Terra Westhaus, at 
twesthaus@lawwp.com or me at jjansen@lawwp.com.  
  
      Sincerely, 
       

Webster Law Partners, P.C. 
 
      /s/ James Jansen 
 
JJ/sf 
cc:  Texas Roadhouse, Inc. 
Enclosure(s) 








